Sent: Tuesday, 4 November 2008 11:59 AM

Subject: RE: Review of CityRaily fares 2009-2012

Good Morning,

| refer to the paper that was published titled, “Deciding on the structure and level of CityRail
fares”, published June 2008, as well as “Review of CityRail fares, 2009-2012.”

As a resident of Stanwell Park and a daily commuter to Sydney for work | find it completely
ridiculous that there is a proposed increase of 15% on fares! How can this be considered an
option with no increase in service? What value for money will the commuter get as a result
of this increase?



